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Craig, Sondra

From: Baxter Cochennet <btcochennet@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, November 3, 2023 10:45 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Letter in support of ARPA Funds for Arts Board
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recognize the sender and know the content is safe. *** 
 
 
Hello City Council Members and Mayor Reynolds, 
 
As a local community member and arƟst, I am wriƟng to voice my strong support for approving $75,000 of ARPA funding 
for the Arts Board. Public art serves a vital role in any thriving community, and relies on the Ɵme, effort, and resources of 
local arƟsts, many of which experienced significant financial setback during the pandemic. By allocaƟng these funds to 
the Arts Board, not only will it encourage the creaƟon of more public art to benefit the community of La Crosse, but it 
will make a meaningful impact on the financial security of the arƟsts who contribute their giŌs for the benefit of all. In 
turn, these arƟsts will be able to conƟnue to create, engage, and inspire this community, as well as aƩract art enthusiasts 
from surrounding communiƟes, likely generaƟng net impact well in excess of $75,000. 
 
Thank you for your Ɵme and consideraƟon. 
 
Baxter Cochennet 


